
Spring is here, and farm machinery is everywhere.
Please use caution while driving!

Spring season is when farm machinery and other vehicles use the same two-lane roads. It’s also

the season when collisions between farm equipment and other vehicles occur more frequently.

Vehicle operators should be especially wary of farm equipment that they could encounter at

any time. Lower natural light conditions, especially at dusk, are critical times on rural roads.

When encountering farm equipment, vehicle operators

should be prepared to stop to avoid a rear-end collision. It

takes only five seconds to close a gap the length of a football

field if you are going 55 mph and a tractor is going 15 mph.

During spring planting season and throughout the year,

Kentucky Farm Bureau encourages motorists to watch for

farm equipment on public highways.

Visit our website at daviess.kyfb.com for all your local Farm Bureau information or

kyfb.com for all your state wide information.
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Daviess County Farm Bureau is proud to announce the winners
of this year’s Scholarship Program……

Daviess County Farm Bureau Scholarship Award
This award is presented to Ivy Violet-Pearl Stites, the daughter of
Michael & Kareena Elverd. Ivy will graduate from Daviess County
High School in May. She plans to attend the University of Louisville
this fall majoring in Political Science with a minor in Spanish.

Tom Curtsinger Scholarship Award
This award is presented to, Chandler Reisz Krampe, the son of Bernie &

Cynthia Krampe. Reisz will graduate from Owensboro Catholic High School
in May. He plans to attend the university of Kentucky this fall majoring in

Horticultural Production and Management.

Daviess County Farm Bureau Insurance Agents Scholarship Award
This award is presented to Brittney Faith Booker, the daughter
of Joseph & Tina Booker. She will graduate from Trinity High
School in May. She plans to attend Brescia University this fall
majoring in Elementary Education.

Daniel L. Turley Scholarship Award
This award is presented to Sarah Marie Englert, the daughter
of David & Lisa Englert. Sarah will graduate from Owensboro
Catholic High School in May. She plans to attend Murray State

University this fall majoring in Communications Disorders.

Daviess County Farm Bureau Young Farmer Scholarship Award
This award is presented to Elizabeth Ann Boarman, the
daughter of Steve & Tracie Boarman. Elizabeth will graduate
from Apollo High School in May. She plans to attend Owensboro
Community & Technical College this fall majoring in Nursing.

**We had a lot of great applicants this year and we wish them all the very best.**


